Kennedy Trail Elementary School

8305 122A Street, Surrey, B.C. V3W 9P8 Telephone: (604) 590-1198 Fax: (604) 599-0781

www.surreyschools.ca/kennedytrail

Mrs. Christine Shepherd –Principal Ms. A. Sutton-Head Secretary /Ms. H. Bird-Records Clerk



Our First PAC Meeting will be held this Friday, October 6th, 2017 just after student drop off (8:40 a.m.). All parents are welcome to attend this meeting! Come hear about what is happening at our school.

This is our annual general meeting and we will be holding elections for executive positions. Please consider volunteering your time.

Important Dates — Please check our website throughout the month for updated or new dates.

October 3	October 3	October 4
Div. 12 & 13	Div. 3 Newton Wave	PAC treat day: Chips
Pumpkin Patch	Pool	
October 5	October 6	October 9
World Teacher Day	PAC Meeting 8:40	Thanksgiving –No
	a.m.	School
October 20th	October 30	October 31
Pro-d Day-No	Photo Re-takes	Hallowe'en Parade
School		

NEWS FLASH

Regular Kennedy Trail Newsletters will be sent out Monthly. However; from time to time we may need to send home additional information prior to the regular newsletter. This is a NEWS FLASH.

Food Drive

We are collecting nonperishable foods all week for the Surrey Food Bank. Please send items to the classroom.

Family Photos

Lifetouch photographers will be here on the evening of Tuesday, November 7th. More details about booking sitting times to come home soon.



Our school website is one of the way to stay on top of all of "Kennedy Trail Happenings". The **website** and on-line calendar is updated regularly and you can find information on school and PAC events. Please subscribe to our monthly **e-newsletter**, by entering your address in the newsletter field on our home page. **Hard copies will not be sent home with each student, following this newsflash, but will be available by request at the office.** You can also get a **free app** for smart phones called schoollink. This app will allow the school to send push notifications directly to your device. Once the app is downloaded add 'Kennedy Trail' to your school list and you will receive a newsfeed of anything posted on our website. You can also follow us on twitter @KTEKodiaks.



This year we will be reducing cash collection at the school. Parents can register for School Cash Online to make purchases for things like field trips, spirit wear, and activity fees. This is a simple, convient way to pay. No more hunting for exact change. You can find a link to school cash online on our website home page under "quick links" or under the parent tab, "pay fees online". If you need assistance please stop by or call the school office.

Lunch Drop Off

In the interest of student safety, parents are asked to drop off student lunches at the table near the office. Paper and pens are available at the office to label lunches. Parents are not permitted to go down hallways without first signing in and getting a visitor pass. Students are also no longer permitted to run out to the parking lot to pick up lunches from parked cars as this can pose a safety risk for our students

Why Use School Cash Online?

Convenient Make secure payments 24/7 from the comfort of your home

Easy To Use Online shopping with various payment methods

Safe Your child won't be carrying cash or checks to and from school

Saves Time Manage your school expenses and view payment history in one place